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Report of the County Treasurer  

  

Please note that the following recommendations are subject to confirmation by the Committee 
before taking effect. 

 
Recommendation: that the Committee   

 
1. Notes the recently prepared and circulated Audit Together newsletter. 

 
 

Summary 
 
The attached newsletter has been prepared by Audit Together, a grouping of larger internal audit 
partnerships of which DAP is a member. 
 
The aim of the newsletter is to bring to the attention of members some of the key developments in 
internal audit across the country, and how these may impact on individual internal audit plans. 
 
 
 
 
Mary Davis 
 
Electoral Divisions:  All  
Local Government Act 1972 
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